
Whole School
Attendance:

96.2%

Thursday 28th March
Year 1 parents - taste testing session in school hall at

3.00pm

Thursday 28th March - Last Day of
Term

Yr 6 Stations of the Cross performance at 9.30am
School finishes at the normal time of 3.30pm

Monday 15th April Children return to school

Thursday 18th April Eastertide Mass 9am at church

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday - School closed

Thursday 9th May Ascension Day Mass 9am at church

STM Weekly Round Up
Dear Parents and Carers,

This week two of our classes attended special Masses to celebrate their
class feast’s days - St Joseph’s (Year 1) and St Patrick’s (Year 5).  Thank you
to Father Richard for sharing the stories of these Saints and to the children
who contributed to the Mass.  
As we prepare for Holy Week, Year 1 have been looking at the story of Palm
Sunday.  They wrote ‘Welcome’ in different languages and created a palm leaf,
before re enacting Jesus’s entrance into Jerusalem.
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This week's attendance figures - Congratulations to Year 1 AND Year 5!
Year Group                 Attendance
Reception                        98.3%
Year 1                              100%
Year 2                              96.7%
Year 3                              96.1%
Year 4                              92.3%
Year 5                              96.3%
Year 6                              94.1%

Up coming datesAnd finally...

Save the date - Sports Day 2024

This year our school sports day will be taking
place on Wednesday 3rd July at Sutcliffe Park
sports ground.  More information to follow
after the Easter break.

A treat for School Council...

After surveying the school on their thoughts about
school dinners, school council this week got the
opportunity to tuck into some new dishes for the
spring menu.  The children suggested some popular
dishes to our cook Toni and she created some new
toppings for the pizzas as well as ‘Meat’balls and
pasta.  The children felt this dish was extremely
tasty and couldn’t believe it was plant based!  They
also enjoyed the banana bread and a refreshing
fruit smoothie.  We are looking forward to
introducing these to our new menu after Easter.

PTA EASTER RAFFLE

There is still time to purchase Easter Raffle tickets!  Please
drop any tickets and money to the front office.  The draw will be
held on Thursday 28th March and lucky winners will be notified
via text to come to the office and collect their prize.  


